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11th December 2012 
 
Dear Mrs Morton, 
 
Winchester District Local Plan Part 1 – Joint Core Strategy Public Examination 
English Heritage – Martin Small – HDR 00090 
Further Modifications 2.4, 2.19, 2.40, 2.41 
 
Thank you for your letter of 12th November 2012 advising English Heritage of the 
further modifications proposed by Winchester City Council during the hearings. We 
have the following comments: 
 
Further Modification 2.4 
 
English Heritage welcomes and supports this further modification to Policy DS1 as 
being as discussed and agreed between the Council and ourselves. 
 
Further Modification 2.19 
 
English Heritage welcomes and supports this further modification to Policy MTRA1 
as being as discussed and agreed between the Council and ourselves. 
 
Further Modification 2.40 
 
English Heritage welcomes and supports this further modification as being as 
discussed and agreed between the Council and ourselves. 
 
Further Modification 2.41 
 
English Heritage welcomes and supports this further modification to Policy CP20 as 
being as discussed and agreed between the Council and ourselves. 
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Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
 

Martin Small 
Historic Environment Planning Adviser 
 
E-mail: martin.small@english-heritage.org.uk 




